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Yellow Team

Christmas Cards
Our Christmas Post Box will be available from Monday 3rd December.  If your child would like to send cards, could you please ensure that they write the recipients full name and class on the envelope.  Pupils in Class Four will deliver the cards on a daily basis.

Minster FM Toy Appeal
Please remember that any donations should be brought into school by the morning of Thursday 6thDecember so that they can be collected later that day. As stated on the Minster FM website the toy must be brand new and unwrapped so that it can be given to a child of the correct age.
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Christmas Tree
Children throughout the school have enjoyed a range of different art and craft activities this week.  This resulted in each child making a decoration which they will place on the tree next week...

Where's Church this week?
Sunday December 2nd - Advent Sunday
10.30am Family Service at Crayke - Come and celebrate advent and send Mary and Joseph off on their travels round the villages. All welcome
10.30am Holy Communion at Brandsby
Best wishes,
Revd Liz
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In Class 1, the children will be able to be acknowledged as Whizz of the week...
Whizz of the Week
Class 1 – Dylan Swiers
Each week a child will be selected from our classes to receive the title of Maths Whizz of the Week or English Expert of the Week.  Congratulations to this week’s children... 
Maths Whizz of the Week
Class 2 – Maisy Emsley
Class 3 – Jessica Unsworth
Class 4 – Gracie Bramwell
English Expert of the Week
Class 2 – Tom Noy Scott
Class 3 – Daniel Wilson
Class 4 – Christopher Rangeley
Team Points
This week’s winners are:
[image: ]
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At Crayke Church of England Primary School, we have our own news team, 'The Roving Reporters.'  The team is made up of children from School Council. The Roving Reporter’s articles will be included in the Crayke Chronicle.

Roving Reporters

Hi, it’s your roving reporters here with this week’s news from Crayke Primary school.

Have you noticed Christmas is on its way? We certainly have. Class 1 and 2 are continuing to practise their Nativity. The songs they are learning can be heard all around school - they sound beautiful. The children are even starting to learn their lines now.  Every class has been making lovely Christmas decorations ready for the day we are looking forward to: The decking of the Christmas tree!  

In School Council we are making plans for a new fundraiser. Look out for further details. 
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